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Thomas Tallis School

Kidbrooke Park Road

London     SE3 9PX

Executive Head Teacher: Mr Byron Parker
Headteacher@thomastallis.org.uk

www.thomastallis.co.uk

T: 020 8856 0115

F:020 8331 3004
To All Parents/Carers







  6 November 2012

Dear Parents/Carers

Parent Governor Election



                                   
The governing body of Thomas Tallis is made up of parents, members of staff, members of the local community, individuals nominated by the Local Authority and associate governors.  Our governing body is able to have seven parent governor representatives.  At present, we have six parent governors so we are looking for an additional parent governor to fill this vacant role.
The role of parent governor can be very rewarding.  You will need enthusiasm, a strong commitment, common sense and spare time, together with a willingness to work as part of a team, to attend termly meetings and to be involved in making informed decisions.  Most importantly, you will act as a ‘critical friend’.  

Our governing body is accountable for ensuring that we have a successful school where students can learn in a happy and safe environment and that the school offers best value for money.  All governors have an opportunity to learn from and engage with staff, students and outside agencies in order to achieve this.
If you would like to put yourself forward as a candidate (which is certainly acceptable and quite common), or nominate someone else, please complete the attached form and return it to Susan Bolton, PA to the Head Teacher, via Reception or by e-mail (sbolton@thomastallis.org.uk), no later than 4.00pm on Thursday 15 November.  If we receive more than one application, a letter will be sent to all parents/carers on Friday 16 November containing a short paragraph from each candidate and a ballot will be held on Friday 23 November.  This letter will also contain details on how to vote.

If you would like any further information please contact me c/o Susan Bolton (sbolton@thomastallis.org.uk) or contact Ken Jones, Head of School at headteacher@thomastallis.org.uk. 

Our next full governing body meeting will be on Monday 3 December and the successful candidate will be able to attend this meeting.
I hope that you will consider putting yourself forward to work as part of our team.
Yours sincerely
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Chair of Governors
